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My, My, where has the time gone off to? It seems this is a bad year for my family. Every time I turn around something bad is happening. 

Harry Heath (60)

Martha Heath Hodges (61) 

Marty and I wish to thank everyone for the response and cards you sent for our brother who recently passed away. Your prayers were really needed.

Diane Parnell Gosheff (62)

Conrad, Diane’s husband had a cryosurgery procedure recently and is doing very well from the follow-up exam. However, Conrad suffered a stroke following the exam. Diane has said that Conrad is doing very good and able to help around the home and kitchen. Conrad, we are here for you. Give a call and let us do what we can. Send Conrad or diane a note and let him know we are with him (dgosheff@cfl.rr.com) God Bless

Bruce Maclane (61)

Bruce had an open-heart surgery to repair/replace a leaky aorta valve. He says he is pretty much back to normal and is staying home more. Send him a line also (maclaneb@bellsouth.net)

Ann Casso  Spadoni (’60)

Ron Spadoni (’60)

I spoke with ann “chicki” the other to follow-up on how Ron is doing. She said he is doing great and still has a little more work to do on his speech before he can spend any time on the phone with anyone. Ann said she is not into the internet for email but will be glad to hear from everyone. (352-347-3041) She also said the  “Golden Girls hare having their next reunion in June, 2004. give her a call if your in the area and would like to attend. We have a few classmates in the area from Ocala to Tampa to Lakeland to Kissimmee to cocoa beach. Looks like it could be fun. 

I almost forgot, ann had surgery on her foot and said it is coming along very good.

Ron Martin (’60) 

I spoke with Ron’s wife yesterday and she told me that Ron has not been feeling to good lately. He is scheduled for testing of the colon and lower GI. That is not a fun trip. Give him a line (ronm2@comcast.net) I am sure he will be glad to hear from you

Kathy Jones Whiteside (62)

Kathy is getting ready for the next mini-reunion for the Georgia gang. This does not mean that if live outside of Georgia that you cannot attend. Many people from other states visited us and we were so glad to see. Give Kathy a line (mkwhiteside@aol.com) or give a jingle (706) 342-4868) She has said that she will try to get group rates for the hotels. That is good news. If you know of anyone who might like to come, let Kathy or myself know.

Expect to hear from either myself or Jim Hood (JimHood75075@aol.com) I will be updating the latest roster for the three classes (’60, ’61, & ’62) if you do get the newsletter, then make sure we have the correct information. The detail of the data is necessary for the upcoming REUNION July 2006 so we can mail the flyers to good addresses and let others give you a call. Let’s make this a good Reunion. I have spoken to Ron Martin and he is in agreement for that weekend to have the next reunion. We are getting too old to wait for the next to be in ten years. 

First name, Maiden name, Last name 
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(Guys, place the last name in the maiden name position. We will sort by ladies maiden name and guys last name. Therefore they must be in the same position.)

Write soon and let me her some good news

GOD BLESS ALL

Harry Heath (‘60)
